From:

 Sent:
 11 May 2018 12:39

 To:
 Sild, Thomas

 Subject:
 2018/1436/P

Dear Thomas,

I've mentioned I am concerned about a number of issues regarding the application. I am concerned about the size and height and materials of the wall. I am concerned about potential overlooking of any windows. I am concerned about Privacy issues arising from cutting down the trees. I am worried about a feeling of enclosure by yet another brick wall. I believe the character of the garden will be altered by loss of green tree wall which i enjoyed with previous neighbour. Obviously there will have to be a party wall agreement and worried about structural damage as they dig for foundations.

Ultimately this is a huge inconvenience to us and we would appreciate more consideration and input as its us who will have to endure the upheaval with nothing to show for it!

Please consider the above as comments to planning application 2018/1436/P.

Kind Regards